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Greetings from the ADM Planning Council 

       We have had two Zoom meetings since July 22nd, when the 2024 ADM Conference should 
have ended and have been sharing ideas of what direction ADM should take to preserve the 
association, give it new life, and in doing so, meet the needs and interests of those who are 
involved with worship and music in their individual churches and with the ever changing structure 
of the Church today and on into the future.   

Here's where you can play a part in the planning: 

       If you have suggestions for ways that ADM can improve its mission within the Church and 
meet the needs of current or future individuals involved with planning worship and music in their 
churches, please share those ideas with the Council through the ADM email address, 
ADMupdate@outlook.com.  The Council welcomes names of those who are leading and creating 
new ways of designing worship and music for churches today; types of classes and/or programs 
that you or someone you know would benefit from; and types of workshops, conferences, or 
virtual meetings that would best fit your schedules.  In other words, the ADM Planning Council 
and DHM Office are hungry for any ideas. 

       ADM’S website, www.adm-doc.org, and Facebook page, ASSOCIATION OF DISCIPLE 
MUSICIANS, will remain active and a place to ask questions about music selections, post job 
openings, and stay in touch with fellow musicians.  You don’t have to be a Facebook user to 
access this network:   (2) ADM - Association of Disciple Musicians | Facebook 

        We are so sorry that ADM didn’t gather again this year, but please continue to keep the 
organization in your thoughts and prayers as we strive to bring new life to a very viable 
organization that met the many needs for hundreds of past participants each summer from 1962 
to 2019! 

♫♫♫ 

ADM NEWS 

       We have received word that a long-time ADMer, Judy Ward (Wright) passed away recently.  
Judy was from Wabash Christian Church in Wabash, IN. and had been active with ADM as a 
participant, a Planning Council member, and serving as an accompanist.  
  


